August 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

My name 1s Lynnmarie Richmond, and I will be your child’s second-grade teacher. I have many fun
and engaging things planned for the students this year and I am anxious and excited to begin the year!

I am looking forward to working together to help your child have a successful year in second grade!
I feel it is important to learn as much as I can about each child in order for me to make a significant
contribution to his or her education. I have created a google form to help me gather some background
information that will assist me in getting to know your child. Please click here to complete the form at
your earliest convenience but no later than August 30th.

You can help your child have a positive start by helping him/her get ptepared for the first day of
school. A list of supplies for second grade can be found on the Pearl Buck website. It is also listed on our
class website (link is below). If you are having trouble locating the supply list, please let me know! If you
would like, you are welcome to bring the school supplies with you to the Open House on August 27th
from 1:30-2:30 or you can send them with your child on the first day of school (August 29th).

Be sure your child gets a full night’s rest and a good breakfast on school days. We will take time
each afternoon for a snack. Children are not permitted to share food so please be sure to send your child
to school with a snack each day if you would like him/her to have one.

Further information can be found on our class website http://www.neshaminy.org/Domain /1116

If you should have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by e-mail
lrichmond@neshaminy.otg ot phone (215) 809-6300.

I am looking forward to a fun and successful year together!.

Sincerely,



